
 

 

 

 

 

Barrack Road, Bexhill on Sea, East Sussex, TN40 2AT 
01424 211696 
school@chantry.e-sussex.sch.uk 
www.chantry.eschools.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs Rebecca Reed BA (Hons) Ed. 
 

EYFS Plan for Remote Learning Term 3 
 
This information is designed to support families with remote learning. 

• All children are expected to be accessing online learning. 

• The children still need opportunities to play alongside adult directed tasks as this is 
integral to their learning and development. Please support them where possible and 
inform the school if you do not have access to appropriate technology at home.  

 
Timetable 
A typical day may look like this: 

8.45am - 9am 
Phonics  

Access the phonics challenge set on Seesaw.  
More phonics activities can be found on 
https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/u/1108712  

9:00am -10.30am 
 

Independent Learning.  
Play alongside your child and notice if any natural topics arise.  
To encourage a child to think about their learning and to develop their language 
skills, the following open ended questions can be asked: 

• How are these the same? 
• How are they different? 
• Why is this here? 
• What else could work for that? 
• Can you see anything that could help us to do that? 
• What else do we need to make this? 

10.30am - 11am Break and a healthy snack.  
Daily reading. Online books can be accessed on 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/  

11am – 11.20am 
Writing 
 

Follow Seesaw instructions set by teachers. 
Remember to encourage your child to form their letters correctly, allow them 
to hold the pencil in the way that is most comfortable for them. 

12noon - 1pm Lunch 

1-1.15pm 
Maths 

Follow Seesaw instructions set by teachers. 
Remember to encourage your child to form their numbers correctly.  
Daily counting practise will be beneficial.  
More maths activities can be accessed on https://numbots.com/  

2pm 
Home learning menu 

Select one of the tasks from your Home Learning grid to complete each week. 
 

 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Hinxman 


